From: Terry L. Bohannon [terryeps@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Menday, June 29, 2009 5:42 PM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25

As a licensed insurance professional and registered representative I am writing as I strongly object to
FINRA expanding suitability obligations to recommendations that do not involve securities.

FINRA does not have jurisdiction over other products and services. Neither FINRA nor Broker Dealer
firms have any expertise in these other fields.

The states are already regulating the other areas and heaven forbid the confusion of FINRA's new
layers.

The debates underway by all parties need to be well settled before such major expansion should ever
be considered.

Thanks,
George E. Burnette CLU, ChFC



